
 

 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

Notice is hereby given pursuant to M.G.L. c. 30A, § 2 that the Massachusetts Historical 
Commission will hold a public hearing regarding release of a preservation restriction as required 
by Chapter 55 of the Acts of 2009.  The preservation restriction is held by the Massachusetts 
Historical Commission pursuant to M. G. L. c. 184, § 32 and 950 C.M.R. 73.00 on property 
owned by the Town of Westborough located on the northern side of Route 9 and commonly 
known as the Nathan Fisher House Property.  
 
Interested persons may appear at the hearing, which will be held on December 11, 2013 at 1:00 
P.M. at the Massachusetts Historical Commission, Office of the Secretary of the Commonwealth, 
Massachusetts Archives Building, 220 Morrissey Boulevard, Boston, Massachusetts.   
 
Written submissions should be delivered to Michael Steinitz, 220 Morrissey Boulevard, Boston, 
Massachusetts 02125.   
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


